JOHN H. HENDRIX CORPORATION

P.0.BOX 910
EUNICE, NEW MEXICO 88231

Telephone 505-394-2649
Fax 505-394-2653

Dear Sirs,

This letter is to notify the New Mexico Qil Conservation Division of corrective action to be carried out
by John H. Hendrix Corporation on one of our leases, the Cossatot C No. 002, -24-22S-37E. The
corrective action includes removing junk and trash in and around pit; this action is scheduled for August 20,

2008. 30’015_1%\\5

Sincerely,

Jerri Johnson
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Office Manager/ Production Clerk

JHHC Eunice, NM




